REPORT OF
BREVARD COUNTY HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITY

REPORT REGARDING PUBLIC HEARING

The Brevard County Housing Finance Authority (the “Authority”) conducted a public
hearing on the proposed issuance of not to exceed $50,000,000 in single family mortgage
revenue bonds or in the alternative, mortgage credit certificates, pursuant to a plan of
finance.

The public hearing was held on January 22, 2025, commencing at 3:00 p.m. and
closing at 3:01 p.m., at 3695 Lake Drive, Cocoa, Florida, pursuant to the notice of such
hearing which was published on January 13, 2025, on the Authority’s website, and on
January 15, 2025, on the County’s website. A copy of the Affidavit as to publication of
notice is attached to the Authority’s Resolution No. 25-01 as Exhibit A. Interested
individuals were given the opportunity to express their views, both orally and in writing.

The following numbers of people attended the hearing or submitted written comments
and were in favor of or opposed to the proposed issuance of the notes:

Number of people in attendance:
Number of written comments:
Number of people in favor:
Number of people opposed:
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Respectfully submitted this 22™ day of January, 2025.

Mz A
A. Abbott, Attorney for
ard County Housing Finance Authority




